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ONICE MEMmMeranaum

Date: August 1, 2013

To: Ken Danner, Subdivision Development Manager

From: Jim Speck, Capital Projects Engineer NS\

Re: Request to Close a Portion of Right-of-Way of Farmer Street between Jenkins Ave

and Lincoln Avenue

The subject portion of the right-of-way located in Farmer Street between Jenkins Avenue and
Lincoln Avenue contains an active public sewer main that crosses in a north-south alignment.

Therefore, the Utilities Department Staff does not support the closing of the Right-of-Way in
question unless an easement is granted for the existing sewer main. Please advise if you have any
questions.

Ce: Brenda Hall
Jeff Bryant
Ken Komiske
Jane Hudson



